Unesco, 1 rue Miolis 75015 Paris - France

Dear Colleagues,

Warm greetings from the new World President Kwang Soo Lee of the Korean National Committee

1o all the IAA/ATAP Executive and National Committee members through out the world.

From the bottom of my heart. I Thank vou all for having faith in me and appointing me to this

meaningful job.

Today. I would like to celebrate with vou all 'the 2023 World Art Day', and I send vou a great
appreciation for all vour support for this day to become a wonderful day for every single artist all

around the world!

Do believe that I am extremely concerned about AIAP/IAA and that I will put all my efforts in
supplementing future—oriented projects for a continued sgrowth and prosperity. Of course, I will

keep vou informed when those projects are ready.

I will sincerelv do evervthing I can and all mv best to see AIAP/TAA take further steps out to the

world.
Best wishes to vou all.

and Happy World Art Dayv!

Sincerely.

La,éwanj_gr

Ewang Soo Lee
World President



